



AMBASSADE DE LA REPUBLIQUE DU TADJIKISTAN

av. Louise 363-365/14, 1050 Bruxelles. tel: (02) 640 69 33; fax: (02) 649 01 95, e-mail: tajemb-belgium@skynet.be

Dear Mr. Jola Bade;

Organizing Committee informs that the sixth Forum of Tajik and Persian speaking people of the world will be held from September 7 to September 11 in Dushanbe.

At the same time the 15th anniversary of Independence of Tajikistan, 2700 anniversary of Kulob city and Aryan civilization Year will also take place. Your participation in the work of the Forum will be delighted the work of forum.

After your arrival in Tajikistan all expenses except air fares will be paid by the-Organizing Committee.

We would be highly grateful, if any model of your valuable work of art be presented as a gift to the Museum of the Forum.

Organizing committee

Marina Marina